
Newington Baptist Church

Quarterly Business Meeting

Sunday, January 21, 2018

The meeting was called to order by Harry Bloomfield,

Moderator. Pastor Mike Gray read scripture from Mark 1 then

led us in prayer. Minutes from last meeting were approved as

written.

Reports:

1. Sandy Nuttall, Treasurer, reported that everything in the

hand-out is current.

2. Mike Poole, Trustee, reported that online giving with

Chesapeake Bank is in the completion stage.

Old Business:

Scott Maynor, Nominating Committee Chairman, made a

motion to elect Jerry Young as NBC Clerk. The motion was

carried. {Thank you, everyone, I will do the job to the best of my

ability. Jerry Young }

New Business:

Church Incorporation-

A motion was made by trustee, Mike Poole, to

incorporate NBC. The motion was seconded and



information was made available to members for

explanation. Voting was tabled until the called business

meeting on Sunday, February 4, 2018

Pastor Announcements:

1. Carolyn Rowe is NBC Financial Secretary. She is also

employed by the Gazette-Journal.

2. NBC has established a Security Team. The members have

been trained and Co-chairmen are Doug Hull and Ron

Michard.

Harry closed the meeting with prayer.

Minutes taken and submitted by Jeraldine Young, Clerk.


